
Cl.ERK'S OFFICE       .
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COUR+i
FOR THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

WASHINGTON,  D. C. ,   20001

NOTICE   TO   U.S.    DISTRICT   COURT   JUDGES

Because   of   a   temporary   shortage   of   personnel   in   the   Civil   Dockets
Division,    our    ability    to   timely    route   pleadings   to   you   has   been
af fected.       The   attached   pleading   is   being   routed   to   you   without   a
document    number    and   wi.thout   its   f inal   pre-screening   by   the   docket
clerk.           If ,    upon   examination,    we   discover   a   reason   to:   reject   the

pleading,    we    will    provide   you   with    a    copy    of    the   return   document
letter   within    two   days    indicating    the    reason    for    the    return.      We

are   working   on   a   rapid   resolution   to   this   temporary   situation.
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